
No food or drink
allowed in the pool area  

Please limit your visit 
to 30 minutes so 

everyone can enjoy

Please wear 
your swimming 
costume to site

If the pool is busy, 
please come back later

Do not play if you are
self-isolating 

Maintain social
distancing at all times  

Only family groups 
can play together  

Only use you own 
towels and toys

Follow public health
guidelines for hygiene   

COVID-19 Safety Information

Paddling Pools

For further information on this facility please 
email greenspaces@warwickdc.gov.uk

For more information please visit 
www.warwickdc.gov.uk 


